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Mr. Stephon Ferguson, 

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for taking the time to share your most compelling 

rendition of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.’s “I Have A Dream” speech at Baltimore City Hall to 

help commemorate the 50th Anniversary of the March on Washington. 

It is a gift to the youth of today to be able to experience a portion of Dr. King’s legacy through 

your work. You have also provided a unique opportunity for the older generations to reflect on 

the road that has led to the many freedoms we now have today.  

May you continually be blessed through your gift of sharing Dr. King’s compelling legacy.  
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